Leslie Clark, CEO Greater Portland Health 180 Park Avenue Portland, ME 04102

January 5, 2017

RE: Sign Approval

Dear Leslie,

I am writing on behalf of the Park Avenue Condo Association to approve your new signage, as outlined in Exhibit A.

All work needs to be completed in compliance with state and local regulations. Prior to any work commencing, we need to have proof of insurance for all contractors working on the property. Any signs that are attached to the face of the building must be secured in the mortar joints as drilling holes in the surface of the brick is not permitted.

If you need anything further from me, please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward to working with you on future projects.

Sincerely,

Mark Malone President

Encl.